
THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

1 September 1969

Dear Mrs. Dorr,

I regret the delay in acknowledging the receipt 
of your very kind book "Of Night and Day" which you 
sent with your kind inscription. I want you to know 
that I have received the book and that I have read it 
with interest.

Please accept my gratitude for your thoughtfulness 
in sending me a copy of your book and my apologies for 
the delay in acknowledging receipt of it.

Please also convey my kind remembrances to 
Mrs. Hollister.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely.

U Thant

Mrs. Nell Dorr 
Villa Serena 
Nettleton Hollow Road 
Washington, Connecticut OÓ793


